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Welcome to December!

Dear BBCA families,

As we step into the final
month of 2024, our hearts
are filled with gratitude and
joy. We want to thank each
of you who joined us in
celebrating Thanksgiving—
what a blessing it was to
gather and give thanks to
our Lord for His abundant
mercies.

This month, as we prepare
our hearts for the
celebration of Christ’s birth,
we reflect on the beautiful
words of Isaiah 9:6 (KJV):
“For unto us a child is born,
unto us a son is given: and
the government shall be
upon his shoulder: and his
name shall be called
Wonderful, Counsellor, The
mighty God, The everlasting
Father, The Prince of Peace.”
May this truth fill your
homes with peace and joy
throughout this Christmas
season.

In this edition of Notes
from the Den, we're
sharing important updates
to help you finish the
semester strong. You'll
find key dates to
remember, an overview of
the final exams schedule,
and details about our
upcoming Christmas
break. As always, we're
here to support you and
your family through the
hustle and bustle of this
festive season.

Let us cherish this time to
reflect on God’s gift of
salvation through His Son
and continue to celebrate
the true reason for the
season. Thank you for
being part of our BBCA
family, where we strive to
honor Christ in all we do.

With Christmas blessings,
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Dates to
Remember

12/5
Raffle Tickets Due

12/6
Ski Trip Deposit Due

12/6
K5-12 Field Trip

12/18-12/19
6-12 Grade Finals

12/18
Christmas Program

12/20

Academy Early Dismissal
12 pm

12/23-1/3
Christmas Break

1/6
3rd Quarter Begins




Key Updates & Reminders for BBCA Families

Early Dismissal: Academy students
will be released at 12:00 pm on Friday,
December 20th.

Christmas Break:

December 23 - January 3

As we celebrate the joy of the holiday
season, please note that both the
Academy and Daycare will be closed
for Christmas Break from Monday,
December 23rd, through Friday,
January 3rd. We pray your family
enjoys this blessed time of gratitude,
rest, and togetherness.

Classes and daycare services will
resume on Monday, January 6th.

Join Us for a Joyful
Christmas Celebration!

We warmly invite all BBCA
families and friends to our school
Christmas program on
Wednesday, December 18, at
6:30 pm.

Students should arrive by 6:00 pm
to prepare!
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December Game Days

BASKETBALL
12/6 - Faith Christian (Waynesboro)

12/10 - @Bulloch Academy
MG-4:00, MB-5:00

12/17 - @Athens Christian
VG-6:00, VB-7:30

12/20 - Habersham
MB-4:00, VG-5:00, VB-6:30




This Friday, December 6, our K5-
12th grade students will enjoy a

@ special movie outing to AMC Theater
for a viewing of The Best Christmas
Pageant Ever, a heartwarming holiday
classic that captures the true spirit of
Christmas.

Permission slips have been
distributed to students today and
must be returned, along with the $18
payment (which covers the ticket and
™ a kids’ snack pack), by Wednesday,

J December 4 in order for students to
| | attend.
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No additional chaperones are needed
for this field trip.

PTO NEWS
RAFFLE TICKETS UPDATE

There have been some date changes for mountain vacation getaway raffle ticket fundraiser.
Important Dates:

¢ Ticket Sales Deadline: December 5, 6:00 pm. Please ensure that all tickets, stubs, and
collected money are turned in to the school office by this time.

e Raffle Drawing: December 6 at BBCA. The winner will be announced via social media and
contacted directly.

PRIZES:
e Top two salespeople on November 22 will jump for cash on December 2.

e Students who turn in a minimum of 10 ticket stubs and cash on 11/22/24 and 12/5/24
will receive a choice of furry friend, cash, or gift card

Need more tickets? Simply request additional tickets from your child’s teacher or the school
office.

Thank you for your continued support, and best of luck to all participants!

Ticket sales will count towards families annual fundraising goal of $200/student.
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Middle & High School Final Exam Schedule

Final exams for middle and high school students will take place on December 18th and

19th.

On December 18th, students will take exams for 1st and 2nd blocks, while 3rd and 4th

blocks will have review sessions.

On December 19th, the 3rd block exam will occur during 1st block, and the 4th block exam

will take place during 2nd block.

Students who are exempt from their exams do not need to attend those classes.

Please encourage your child to prepare for these important assessments!
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The 4H Club is hosting a coat drive to help
keep our community warm this winter.

We are accepting all sizes and types of
outerwear, including hoodies.

Please drop off your gently used coats by
December 18.

Your generosity will make a difference for
those in need!
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912-764-5615

www.mybbca.org

889 GA HWY 24
Statesboro, GA 30461
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https://www.facebook.com/mybbca
https://www.instagram.com/biblebaptistchristianacademy
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100076611889914

